1805 29th Street, Suite 2050
Boulder, CO 80301

February 25, 2015

Dear Members of the Natomas Basin Conservancy Board:

Zayo Group is a nationwide communications company with over 82,000 route miles of network
across 46 states. Zayo is currently expanding its network in Northern California. Zayo’s project
passes through Sutter County and the areas surrounding the conservancy, including Sankey Road.
We are aware of the sensitive nature of the wetlands environment and species in the area and, for

that reason, engaged PMC Worldwide as our expert biological and environmental consulting firm.

| am writing to request presentation time at your next board meeting, March 4, 2015, to familiarize
the Natomas Basin Conservancy with this project and to address any questions or concerns that
may have arisen from our work in the Sankey Road vicinity. Zayo strives to be an outstanding

community partner and we look forward to meeting with the Board.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Daniel Enright

Senior Vice President, Outside Plant Operations

Zayo Group

248-761-4235



